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January 27, 2021 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
Today, I reported the following positive cases to Summit County health officials: 
 

 One (1) On-Campus 5th grade student; 
 Two (2) On-Campus 6th grade students;  
 One (1) certificated Dodge staff member who is assigned to the Twinsburg 

High School campus;  
 One (1) certificated RBC staff member who is assigned to the George G. 

Dodge Intermediate School campus; 
 One (1) classified staff member who works in our Maintenance/Grounds 

Department. 
 
Thanks for continuing to remind your children and each other of the importance of 
practicing the COVID-19 safety protocols of wearing a mask, keeping socially 
distanced from others, and frequently sanitizing hands and/or frequently washing 
them with soap and water. 
 
We received some good news today and that is our staff members will receive the first 
round of the COVID-19 vaccination on February 12th.  Our retail partner for this Clinic 
is Discount Drug Mart.  We appreciate the assistance of Discount Drug Mart.  I am 
hopeful that this Clinic is the first step to returning to some sort of normalcy! 
 
Have a good evening, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


